
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

5th-9th December—Christmas productions.  

Please check the ticket letter for further 

details. 

12.12.16—Nursery and Reception Party 

(letters to follow from class teachers   

regarding party clothing) 

13.12.16—Christmas dinner day 

14.12.16—Special visitor in school (ho ho 

ho) 

14.12.16—Yrs 1-4 Party (All children to 

bring party clothes in a NAMED bag—

provision will be made to change into party 

clothes after lunch) 

15.12.16—Children are invited to wear 

Christmas jumpers with their uniform.  We 

will also be enjoying a Christmas treat 

courtesy of the PAF Association. 

16.12.16—3pm School closes for  

Christmas break 

03.01.17—TEACHER TRAINING DAY—

school closed 

04.01.17—8.55am School resumes for the 

children 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. Children are to 

be left in the care of their teacher 

on the yard (except Reception and 

Nursery pupils who may be accom-

panied to their class). 
 VIDEO RECORDING OF ANY KIND 

IS NOT PERMITTED IN SCHOOL 

(INCLUDING ASSEMBLIES &  
PERFORMANCES). Thank you. 

 

NEWS  

……………………. The countdown continues! 
There are only 10 school days until we break for  

Christmas!  

With this in mind, there are lots of exciting events and 

important letters coming home—so please, please check 

the children’s bags everyday to ensure nothing is missed. 

 

This week alone an important letter was sent home  

regarding photography in school.  It is essential that 

bags are checked nightly to ensure no important  

information is missed. Thank you. 

 

Party food lists will also be going up on windows outside 

classrooms next week. Please make sure that you sign up 

to avoid duplicate food items. 

 

 Stars of the Week 

W/E 02.12.16 Noah, Cadence, Kaden, Isabel, Charlie K, Amelia 




